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Brede Bulletin 
14th October 2022 

 
 

Dear parents and carers,  
 
We've certainly felt the weather get chiller this week. The children's resilience always 
amazes me, particularly when I spot them still running around in short sleeves. I was 
lucky enough to join Foxes and Owl classes on their trip to Kent Life this week. We had 
a fabulous day, immersed in history. I have never seen a group of children so excited to 
scrub floors and wash and iron clothes, perhaps you might like to remind them of this 
when you're needing some help at home. Have a lovely weekend everyone.  
 
Mrs Knock 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week who have shown respect for others: 
Owls: Ruby S for always trying her best and not giving up even when she 

tries a really tricky challenge.  
Foxes: Hollie K for persevering with her reading and actively looking to 

improve. 
Rabbits: Paloma J for always persevering especially when faced with a 

challenge. She always tries her best and inspires others.  
Hedgehogs: Chelton H for showing perseverance when getting ready for 

PE, particularly with his socks! 

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Finn D, Daisy F, Maci G, Evelynn M, Evie P, Heidi J & Fynn S.  
Foxes: Caroline F & Poppy-Jayne M. 
Rabbits: Reggie C, Albert D, Cali D, Dexter S, Ren F & Wyndsor H. 
Hedgehogs: Dylan S, Jacob C, Arlo O & Phoenix T. 
Gaston will be headed to Owls and Mini-Gaston is headed to Rabbits. 

 
 

Reading Certificates 
Level 1 certificate for reading 25 times go to Dexter S,Rose D, Poppy-
Jayne M, Ruby S, Fynn S, Evelynn M, Mylah L, Daisy F, Finn D and 
Oscar H who also receives his Summer reading challenge 2022 Gadgeteers 

certificate – well done Oscar! 

 

Hastings Library – Homework and Activity Club 

Suitable for ages 5-11. 

 Help with your homework 

 Books and computers 

 Reading practice 

 Support for parents/carers 

 Fun activity at the end 

 No need to book, just turn up 

Children under 8 must have a parent with them in the library 
https://www.escis.org.uk/event/homework-and-activity-club-hastings-library/  
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Foxes and Owls – Kent Life 
What an amazing day everyone had.  Everyone looked amazing in their 
outfits, teachers too! The children participated in a variety activities and all 
learnt a few household chores! 

 

Parent Information 
Secondary School Applications for September 2023  
The closing date for secondary school applications is 31 October 2022.  
You should have now received a leaflet explaining how to apply for a school 
place. If you need assistance please email us at office@brede.e-
sussex.sch.uk or direct to admissions@eastsussex.gov.uk. 
 
FLU VACCINATION  28th November 2022 – Please ensure that your 

consent is completed on line.  
This registration closes at 11am 4 working days before your session.   

The link to follow is www.susseximmunisations.co.uk/form/flu   School code 
is : SX114389 

 

NSPCC 
We all have a part to play in keeping children safe online. Find out how you 
can support your child at home through the online safety guides produced 
by the NSPCC. 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/  

 

Diary Dates 

17,18,19,20 
October 

Parent Consultations Whole School 

18th October 2022 Great Dixter trip Hedgehogs Class 

07/11/22 Tempest Photographer Whole School - 
individual photos 

07/11/22 Balance Bike Ability Hedgehogs 

Friday 18/11/22 Children in need Whole School 

Monday 28/11/22 Flu Vaccinations Whole School 

Wednesday 
7/12/22 

Christmas Fair Whole School 

Wednesday 
14/12/22 

Christmas Lunch Whole School 

Thursday 
15/12/22  

Christmas Parties Whole school 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the 
staff below: 

 Mrs Bulgin – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock - Deputy DSLs 
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